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18 March 2022 
 
The Hon Richard Wynne MP 
Minister for Planning 
Level 16, 8 Nicholson Street 
East Melbourne Victoria, 3002 
E: richard.wynne@parliament.vic.gov.au 
 
Re. 2022 Victorian State Budget. 
 

Dear Minister, 

The Australian Institute of Architects is pleased to provide you with the accompanying VICTORIAN 

2022 STATE BUDGET PRIORITIES. We particularly note to you recommendations we make about  

• continuing to improve planning,  

• ensuring the best regulation of apartments,  

• removing of gas from domestic use 

• improving regulation of design practitioners, and   

• strengthening heritage and sustainability together.  

 
Minister, we would be more than happy to meet with you to discuss this further, provide you with 
further clarification and answer any questions you may have.  

Please feel free to contact me via my mobile number below or by emailing the Victorian Chapter of 
the Institute via vic@architecture.com.au. Alternatively you can contact our National Policy and 
Advocacy Manager, Paul Zanatta via paul.zanatta@architecture.com.au 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Bill Krotiris FRAIA 
Victorian Chapter President 
Australian institute of Architects 
 
Mob: 0419 399 364 
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